
＜Marine Organism Rearing Log＞ 

 

9 AM, March 17, 2022 

Weather: Sunny 

Water temperature: 15℃ 

 

Approximately 100 flounder arrived yesterday and we began rearing at the power station 

today. 

The flounder are approximately 20cm long and seawater will be used to rear them until 

around July. 

Since these are living creatures, the handlers tend to be quite careful, and the fish have 

not yet acclimated to their new environment. This morning they were all very still as if 

stunned from the earthquake last night.  

 

  

  

 

 


